
From: Randall Hollenbeck
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River Water Shed
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 7:01:17 AM

As citizens of Arkansas and user of the Buffalo River we ask that you deny any and all permits to
commercial hog farms. Please protect our valuable natural resources.

Randall and Susan Hollenbeck
Mountain Home Arkansas  
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